
Flooding Event of June 16-18, 2000 

 

The map above is a radar-estimated precipitation total for the rainfall event beginning on June 16 and continuing 

through June 18. The 48-hour rainfall total from a co-operative observer in Carbondale, Illinois was 10.6 inches. An 

automated observing system near Carbondale reported about 8 inches. The counties with their names annotated on 

the map are those that received significant flooding. Although many roads were closed, and a few evacuations took 

place, no injuries were reported. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



 

 


